
	

EBC Call to Prayer & Worship 
Sunday, March 15, 2020 

9:15-10:00 a.m. 
 
Dear Emmanuel Church Family & Guests, 
 
As a result of the current health crisis affecting our country regarding the spread of 
COVID-19 and due to the changing nature of this crisis, we feel that it is important 
to provide an update to our church family and guests as to how this coming Sunday, 
March 15, 2020 will be carried out.  
 
We will meet in the following manner: 
 

1. There will be no 8:00 a.m. or 10:30 a.m. services. 
 

2. We will have a Call to Prayer and Worship time in small groups from 9:15-
10:00 in different areas of the church.   Those small groups are as follows: 

 
a. Bro. Brent will meet in the Family Life Center with those classes and 

any other individuals and classes that would like to join in that group. 
b. Bro. Eugene will meet in the Sanctuary with his Sunday School class 

and any other adult classes or individuals that would like to join in that 
group. 

c. Bro. Mark will meet in the Fellowship Hall with the children and their 
parents.  This would include the preschoolers as well if parents choose 
to bring them. 

d. Bro. Josh will meet in the Youth Room with all youth, college, and 
other individuals. 

 
3. The Sunday Evening Life Groups will meet as scheduled at 5:00.  There is 

also a Bridal Shower that will be in the fellowship hall at 2:00. 
 

4. The reason for smaller group settings is to do our best to keep our groups 
under the 250-person threshold as recommended by the CDC (Centers for 
Disease Control).  We feel this is imperative to respond in this way. 

 
As your pastors, we are praying for you, for our community, and for our nation.  We 
long to be with you each week and are praying for March 15 to be a time of 
corporately seeking the face of God. 
 
 
In Christ’s Love, The Pastors of Emmanuel Baptist Church 


